
Memorandum       
 

Date: 12/14/2023 
 

To: County Board of Supervisors 
Cc: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

 
From: Scott D. McGolpin, P.E., Director 
 

Subject: Request for Continuance – Rescind Resolution 18-150 Related to Ceasing Burial of Residuals and 
Solid Waste at the Tajiguas Landfill when the Landfill Reaches Permitted Capacity and to Seek other Residual 
Disposal Options 

 

 
The Public Works Department requests a continuance of the Administrative Agenda item 
scheduled for January 9, 2024, for the Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara 
to Rescind Resolution 18-150 Related to Ceasing Burial of Residuals and Solid Waste at the 
Tajiguas Landfill when the Landfill Reaches Permitted Capacity and to Seek other Residual 
Disposal Options, to the Board Meeting on January 23, 2024, in order to allow us more 
time to hold discussions with GCC. Revised documentation will be docketed. 
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